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Update
Well that's the end of the first full week of remote learning for schools since the recent closure. Phew! 
Everyone has done remarkably well considering we had little notice. I do think it helped that we had 

some practise from the first lockdown but I know that there are different challenges for 
us all this time around. 

We will be continuing to work this way into the February half term and possibly beyond. 
You may have heard that schools may need to have a phased return so it important that 
we prepare ourselves to be working this way throughout the spring term. Sorry!

We have spoken to many parents this week and we have listened to all your concerns, 
problems, questions, thoughts etc. We will continue to provide support for your child's 
learning and we are here to help in any way we can. You are doing the best you can 

and your best is good enough. We will provide further support again next week but we do not want to 
bombard you with too much in one go!  I take my hat off to you all, especially those who are working 
from home for their own jobs also, and this is why we are looking at ways of 
making it as easy as possible for our parents to manage. Next week we will be 
sending more information about the live sessions of learning, and also some ideas 
to help parents with the problems of managing the school day. You are not alone!!

Have a relaxing weekend, and enjoy your quality family time! It is certainly well 
deserved. 
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